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Cara Sonnemann <jdoerr44@gmail.com>
Jan Noriyuki
Stand up for solar! Case Number: IPC-E-21-21. 
Sunday, October 24, 2021 9:45:36 AM

Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

Solar is an important player in Idaho’s clean energy future! I want the Idaho Power solar
valuation study to identify how I can participate in the rooftop solar program. Local, clean
energy benefits us all and plays an important role in working towards a clean energy future.

Regards, 
Cara Sonnemann 
124 S 9th Ave
Pocatello, ID 83201
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